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Monday 27th June 2022 
 
We had such a lovely day on Friday at the Owl Sanctuary. All of the children were brilliantly 
behaved (as always) and we learnt lots about animals big and small!  
 
Reading All of the children have made incredible progress with their reading this year and 
we are so proud of them. Even though we are nearing the end of term we are having an 
extra push with the children to continue to read regularly at home. The books they bring 
home in their blue reading diary are sharing books (which the children may or may not be 
able to read independently). Please continue to read these as much as you wish to. They will 
be changed when your child needs a new one. 
 
The phonics books (in the yellow reading diary) are now becoming more challenging. The 
children read these in school for 3 sessions before bringing them home and keeping them 
for a week. It is really important that the children can read these books with fluency, pace 
and expression so it is these books that we are asking to be read at home as much as 
possible please. The children know that there are stickers and house points awarded for 
reading these books at home with you.   
 
Class R Assembly is on Tuesday 12th June. The children will be coming home with a few lines 
to learn in preparation for this. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Sports Day is on Wednesday. Children will need to come to school dressed in their PE kits 
and trainers so please remember to grab these from the cloakroom if you need to. 
 
Please remember to pop in to see me if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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